
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of River Oaks and Tarrant County will be working in your 
area, starting February 5, 2025, doing street reconstruction on 
Long from Thurston to Jacksboro Highway (SH 199). Please keep 
any and all vehicles off of the street between the hours of 6:00 
A.M and 4:00 P.M. Residents will have access to driveways.  
  
 
EMERGENCY SERVICES WILL HAVE ACCESS 24 HOURS A DAY 
Trash service will not be affected.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Todd Henderson, 
Director of Public Works at 817-626-5421 extension 322 or Cassie 
Dyer, Asst. Director of Public Works at 817-626-5421 ext 332 
 
 
Cassie Dyer  
Assistant Director of Public Works 
City of River Oaks 
 

 

 

 
 


